From: Lakota Harden

To: DFG, BOF Comments (DFG sponsored)
Subject: Please move to Ketchikan!!
Date: Thursday, January 27, 2022 8:55:20 AM

To the Board of Fish,

| just found the information to give my opinion, which deadline was yesterday. | still
insist you move this important event back to Ketchikan, as the fishing issues impact
our southeast communities and as Indigenous people, our communities were
preparing for your arrival and ready to host all of us who are invested in your decision
making process. You are our voice! Ketchikan is part of our fishing areas, where the
populations who care about this issue live.

Please consider us!
Lakota Harden

Sitka Alaska
From Generations of these sacred waters
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